MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE OXFORD AREA BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS

A special meeting of the Oxford Area Board of School Directors was held on Tuesday, March 8, 2022, in the Hopewell School's LGIA Room. The meeting was called to order at 8:58 p.m. by President Joseph E. Tighe, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

ATTENDING WERE:

ROLL CALL

Joseph E. Tighe, President

Mark V. Patterson, Vice President

Robert F. Tenga, Treasurer

Michael P. Blessington, Member

Kristen E. Dean, Member

Jennifer M. Harrison, Member

Jennifer L. Kehs, Member

William C. Kloss, Member

Howard S. Robinson, Member

ABSENT WAS:

ALSO ATTENDING WERE:

David A. Woods, Superintendent

Brian P. Cooney, Business Administrator

On motion by Mr. Patterson, seconded by Mr. Tenga, BE IT RESOLVED, That the Oxford Area Board of School Directors hereby approves the March 8, 2022, Special Meeting agenda as presented.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA

Aye: 9 Nay: 0

NEW BUSINESS

Discussion on the ARP-ESSER Fund Health and Safety Plan ensued and changes to the plan were discussed. The final draft will be presented for vote at the March 15, 2022, Regular Meeting of the Board.

ARP-ESSER FUND HEALTH AND SAFETY PLAN

On motion by Mr. Patterson, seconded by Mr. Blessington, the special meeting of the Oxford Area Board of School Directors adjourned at 9:41 p.m. by a unanimous vote.

ADJOURNMENT

Respectfully submitted,

Brian P. Cooney Board Secretary